
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

PAVE 2023 ANNUAL REPORT 
  
PAVE believes that everyone deserves to experience healthy love. It is a core part of our mission 
to strive to promote a community and a world, where we all can experience the joy of healthy 
love. 
  
With over 10 million Americans affected by Domestic Violence a year, striving for a community 
where non-violent love is the norm, can be daunting. But we persist because we believe our 
goal is not only possible, but necessary.  
 
Over the last year, PAVE has been able to help survivors of Domestic and Sexual Violence 
reclaim their lives after fleeing abuse. We have been there at the moment of crisis; fielding 
over 500 hotline calls and providing 4221 nights of emergency shelter. We have been there as 
survivors start to stabilize and heal; helping to obtain 16 housing assistance vouchers, and over 
50 Protection Orders. 
 
PAVE also has been present before violence takes place, with the hope that through education 
we can promote healthy forms of love and stop the cycle of Domestic Violence before it even 
starts. PAVE has provided over 900 youth in Bennington County with preventative education 
and helped train over 200 community partners on topics related to Domestic & Sexual 
Violence. Our Advocates have dedicated themselves tirelessly to spreading the message of non-
violent love at community events and in their day to day work with survivors.  
 
 We are requesting level funding for the coming year in the amount of $100.00.  
 
PAVE expresses their gratitude for the support and dedication the Town of Sandgate has shown 
to survivors of Domestic & Sexual Violence.  
 
With appreciation,  
 
Lindsay Brillon, M.Ed.  LSW  
Executive Director 
Project Against Violent Encounters  
 
 
 
  


